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Purpose of Document Portfolio Director 
Response to 

be agreed by 
Contact 

Deadline 

for 

response 

The 2023 Boundary Review – Initial Proposals for new 
Parliamentary constituency boundaries 
 
The Boundary Commission for England has published its initial 
proposals for new constituency boundaries. The proposals and 
maps for the nine English regions have been published on the 
website today. The eight-week public consultation period has 
commenced. This will be the first time the public will get a 
chance to see what their new constituencies might look like, 
and give the Commission their views on the proposals. 
 
BCE Consultation Portal (bcereviews.org.uk) 
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Each political 

group is 

encouraged 
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proposals  
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